


Recommendations 
Among the recommendations of the review team, the following is highlighted:  
1) The project strategy should be modified to help the implementing agencies refocus project activities on 
the main objectives.  It is important to have a common understanding and knowledge of the principles and 
approaches of integrated coastal management amongst staff, so that sound criteria for the preparation of 
project working plans may be established. The involvement of local communities in the development of 
management strategies is an essential step towards the implementation of the project. 
2) Capacity building should continue to be built within key line agencies and local authorities in charge of 
day-to-day management of resources in the Gulf Fonseca  
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